
 This newsletter kindly printed courtesy of the office of the  

 Member for Cooper – Jonty Bush. 

 
 

Probus Club of Newmarket Inc. 

REPORT FROM MAY MEETING, & ACTIVITIES 
President Barbara welcomed all members and guests.  There were thirty five members present. 

Eleven  apologies were accepted. President Barbara reminded members to please fill in the 

Activity register (for insurance) 

 

The Guest Speaker was Thom Blake speaking about “The house that Mary built” 
which was also about her life spent mostly 
 in country Queensland. 
 
 
***ANNUAL FEES ARE DUE TODAY – ($30) 
 
 

   
Four members met & enjoyed a walk around Enoggera Dam  & enjoyed 

Coffee with other members after. 

The activity for the month was the Bus trip to Tweed Regional Gallery & Margaret 

Olley Art Centre, Murwillumbah which was much appreciated by all members who 

attended.  A beautiful day and lovely gallery to peruse. 

Seven members also attended the Choral Concert at City Hall on Sunday the 26th which 

was a lovely afternoon of music. 

The Trivia day at Bridgeman Downs was very successful with 12 members entered in the 

competition.  

 

Guest Speaker today: Judith Anderson “Govt House Gardens” 
 
 
June Birthdays: Bev Frazer, Judith Lawrie, Elizabeth White,  

Anne Woolley & Carolyn Yates 

 

WEDNESDAY June 26th 

 

Visit and guided tour of the Masonic Temple Heritage Building at 

311 Ann St., Brisbane City 
 

Time: Meet at 1000 

Lunch afterwards  if you wish at “Atto” 

 

Cost:  No cost – except your own lunch 

  Expressions of interest today please 

Contact: Philip  - 0411 631 435 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter: June 12th 2024 

Meeting: 2nd Wednesday of each month 

10am - 12noon 

Venue: Red Hill Bowls, Sports &Community Club  

22 Fulcher Rd, Red Hill.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting 

     July 

       10th 

 2024 

 

 

 

 
Postal Address 

P. Walsh 
Secretary 

7/95 Coolibah St., 
Bardon 4065 

 
President 

Barbara Eastoe 
0466 652 259 

 
Past President 

 
Secretary 

Penny Walsh 
3194 1272 

 
Treasurer 

John Laverty 
3366 3715 

 
Guest Speaker 

Organizer 
Adele Sinclair 
0415 202 581 

Assisted by Annette 
Hoesman 

 
Membership 

Officer 
Judith Lawrie 

3353 1234 
0438 335 314 

 
Excursions Officer 

Philip Taylor 
0411 631 435 

 
Sunday Lunch 

Barbara 
0466 652 259 

 
 

Friendship Officer 
Shirley O’Ryan 
0417 654 154 

 
Morning Tea 
Anne Woolley 
0491177355 

 
Newsletter Editor 

 
Alison Garrison 

33668234 
argarrison@ 
outlook.com 
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This publication is solely for the interest of members of the PROBUS club of Newmarket Inc. and adjoining PROBUS 

clubs within the district and is not available to outside bodies for any other purpose. 

Sunday Lunch:  
 No lunch this Sunday 
Contact Barbara   0466 652 259 

Book Group. Wednesday July 3rd 1200 
Ashgrove Library. “The sun walks down” 
by Fiona McFarlane 
Contact Annette 0438 961 156 for more info.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COMING SPEAKERS 
July: 10th David Hagger – exercise 
physiologist 
August: 21st: Denis Wayper – The 3 
tenors 
 
**IMPORTANT Please notify Judith 
Lawrie on 3353 1234 or 0438 335 314 by 
the Monday night preceding the meeting 
if you are unable to attend 
500 Cards: Needing new members! 
500 cards club meets at 6.15 p.m. for 6.30 p.m. 

start to 9.30 every Wednesday at Ashgrove Golf 

Club Cost is $3.00 – Tea/coffee $2.00 

supper is available – bar and restaurant are open. 

Contact is John Elliott on 0431 256 673 

Walking Group. Wednesday 19th Junel  

Meet 9.30am at Playground Tennis Ave (cnr 

Frobisher St), Ashgrove. Walk Enoggera Ck 

to Quandong St. Coffee at Gerbinos.   
Contact:  Anne: 0491 177 355 or day of walk 

on 0415 034 475 
Mahjong The Mahjong Group meets every 
Thursday except the 3rd Thurs. at 1000 at 
The Broncos. (Must be a member), Contact 
Nancy on 3366 0018 for details 
**.BANK DETAILS:  
Name of account: Newmarket Probus Club  

BSB 484-799Acc number 4800 69183  & 
remember to add Your name! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Please Let Us Know! 
If you know of any Probian with difficulties in 
the family or illness, operations etc. please let 
Shirley O’Ryan know so that she can extend 
the support of the Club. Ph: 0417 645 154  

 
 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES: WednesdayJuly 24th 

“Christmas in July” at Ashgrove Golf Club 

Cost $40.00 (subsidized for members) 

Expressions of interest today please 

Wednesday August 28th 

? Train trip to Rosewood Pub  

Details to be advised next meeting 

 https://www.probussouthpacific.org/microsites/ne
wmarket 
 

 


